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                  17 FEBRUARY 2025 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: FOOD SAFETY 
 

Following recent reports in the media of school children consuming items that have led to some 
losing their lives, we find it necessary to once again ask you to support us in our drive on food 
safety and security. (Please refer to the reverse of this page). 
 
We appeal to you to encourage our children to not purchase from street vendors and stores that 
do not maintain acceptable standards of hygiene. Unbranded food items must not be 
consumed. Many of our learners are still dependent on snacks such as sweets and chips as 
their meal for the day, which they purchase on route to school. This is of serious concern. 
  
In addition, a few of our learners have broken school rules by selling food items at school. This 
is totally unacceptable and will not be tolerated, especially taking into account the context of the 
high risks attached to food consumption presently.  
 
As much as we do not want to create alarm, let us take precautionary measures and protect our 
children. We remind you of Lunch Box Wednesday which we introduced at the start of the 
month and we are hopeful that this will become the daily trend.  
 
 
We look forward to your full support 
 
Sincerely  
 
Mrs S.Michael 
(Acting Deputy Principal) 
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